
LATE ITEMS 
REGULAR MEETING OF CITY COUNCIL 

MONDAY, APRIL 22,2013 

REPORT NO. 6-2013 OF THE ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 

2. Enquiry- Councillor T. Paulsen (January 7, 2013) 
Growth Paying for Growth 
(Files CK. 4110-2) 

• Alan Thomorat, President & CEO, Saskatoon & Region Home Builders' 
Association, dated April 21 & 22, requesting to speak regarding the above matter. 



SPEAKERS LIST 

(NOT including Presentations, Hearings or Matters Requiring Public Notice 
(*) represents late letter) 

REPORT NO. 6-2013 OF THE ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE COMMITIEE 

2) Enquiry- Councillor T. Paulsen (January 7, 2013) 
Growth Paying for Growth 
(Files CK. 411 0-2) 

*1. Alan Thomorat 

COMMUNICATIONS TO COUNCIL 

A. REQUESTS TO SPEAK TO COUNCIL 

2. Bryan Hnatiw 

3. Donna Thiessen 

4. Anita Fuller 

2 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Sunday, Apri121, 2013 8:32AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Alan Thomarat 
11-3012 Louise Street 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7J 3L8 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

alant@chbasaskatchewan.com 

COMMENTS: 

f-//0 -d z. 

Please accept this as a formal request to address City Council regarding future development in 
Saskatoon, on April22, 2013. 

Any assistance you can provide in confirming with our Association office that I will have an 
opportunity to address Council on this matter would be greatly appreciated. 

Alan Thomarat, President & CEO 
Saskatoon & Region Home Builders' Association 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
April 22, 2013 10:01 AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Alan Thomarat 
11 - 3012 Louise Street 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7J 3L8 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

athomarat@saskatoonhomebuilders.com 

COMMENTS: 

To Your Worship and City Council, 

APR 2 2 2013 

On behalf of the Saskatoon & Region Home Builders and Developers, I wish to comment on the 
proposed report which deals with costs associated with new development and the suggestion that 
new development is not covering costs associated with community services. 

It is our position that additional developmkent fees and higher costs of building will have a detrimental 
effect on the cost of housing and affordability in our city. 

We wish to address this further by collaborating on additional studies and partnerahips with teh City 
of Saskatoon 

Sincerely, 

Alan H.J Thomarat 
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